Creating Public Myth:
The 9/11 Commission Report

Tuesday, July 10, at 7 pm in Portsmouth

Dr. Thomas Hansen, researcher, author, and teacher, will speak in Portsmouth
about some of the unanswered questions of the events of 9/11. In his research,
Philip Zelikow, the Executive Director of the 9/11 Commission, told Dr. Hansen
that he and his staff made a conscious decision not to dignify "outrageous
conspiracy theories" about 9/11 by investigating them or reporting on them. In
published academic articles, Dr. Zelikow describes his own area of academic
expertise as "creating public myth". Along with the presentation and discussion,
Dr. Hansen will be singing several original songs about 9/11. According to
Dr. Hansen, "It is time to get beyond simply labeling people as
'‘conspiracy theorists’, and instead to tell the truth about 9/11."

Free and Open to the Public
(new) Portsmouth Public Library, Levenson Room
175 Parrott Ave., Portsmouth, NH

This presentation is being sponsored by the Seacoast 9-11 Questions Group, which
is inviting the public to come and explore why so many Americans are questioning
the official story of what happened on 9/11.

For more Information contact: Marika marika@metrocast.net 603-664-5195



